
July 2015 

Ravenstor Weekend Away – Peak District 
 

The Ravenstor weekend away has now been    
confirmed!  And will be for three nights across the 
weekend of the 18th, 19th & 20th September.  

The trip is FREE but places are limited so please let 
me know ASAP if you are interested in coming! 
This is open to young adult renal patients across the 
UK so places will be given on a first come first 
served basis. 

It’s a great opportunity to come away with other 
young adults from across the country.  There will be 
a wide range of fun workshops and activities such 
as; archery, canoeing, walking, cycling. I will be    
going too so if you have any questions or want to 
have a chat with me about it just give me a ring or 
send me an email! 

I’m really keen to get started on the Facebook 
group but I haven't had much response from you 
guys yet. It would be great if you would let me 
know the kind of things you would like this group to 
be used for.. And I would love it if people could send 
in suggestions for a name as I feel this should come 
from you. 
I am looking for an editorial team!  

I will monitor the page to make sure everything on 
it is appropriate but it would be great if anyone 
wanted to volunteer to be involved as group        
admins. Mainly I would want you help to make sure 
there is content going on to the group so that it re-
mains interesting and relevant. 

If you would like to 

contact me I am 

based in the renal 

department at St 

George’s hospital. 

Telephone:  

0208 725 1919 

Email: marielouise.turner@stgeorges.nhs.uk 

Contact details: 

Unfortunately it looks like the picnic in the park event on the 
12th July wont be going ahead. We haven’t received enough 
interest from young adults and so Guys and the Royal Free 
have had to pull out. We will definitely be rescheduling a 
joint event for the near future but in the mean time I will get 
thinking about an event specifically for St Georges patients. 
It would be really handy if you could give me ideas of the 
sort of thing you might like so that I can cater to you guys.  

I’m really keen to get started on the Facebook 
group but I haven't had much response from you 
guys yet. It would be great if you would let me 
know the kind of things you would like this group to 
be used for.. And I would love it if people could send 
in suggestions for a name as I feel this should come 
from you. 
I am looking for an editorial team!  

I will monitor the page to make sure everything on 
it is appropriate but it would be great if anyone 
wanted to volunteer to be involved as group        
admins. Mainly I would want you help to make sure 
there is content going on to the group so that it    
remains interesting and relevant. 

The St George’s Kidney Patient Association Mid Summer Ball! 
On Saturday it was time for the mid summer ball at the Oval cricket ground. I managed to fill our table 
with some of you guys and a few members of staff. It was a lovely sunny evening and everyone looked 
great! The KPA raises money for all areas of the renal unit—from the free TVs to the special equipment used 
in surgery. It’s a fantastic cause and hopefully lots of money was raised. I’d like to say a big thanks to all 
those who came and hopefully we will have more YA events so those who couldn't join can get involved. 



I saw these two articles in the Metro and the Evening Standard on my way home from work.. I thought it 
was interesting to see two news stories about kidney transplants in the same week so decided I’d attach 
them to the newsletter in case any of you fancied giving them a read. Its nice to hear about other people 
stories. I may see if I can catch the documentary ‘Transplant tales’ on iplayer. I’ll let you know what I 
think, if it’s worth a watch.  If any of you want to tell your story or write an article about anything you 
think is relevant then I would love to include it in the newsletter! It doesn’t have to be about kidneys! 


